
 
FOSSA Summer BBQ Fundraising event 

Friday 28th June 2024 - 4.30pm to 7pm 

At Sparhawk Infant and Nursery School 

 
On Friday 28th June, the Friends of Sparhawk School Association (FOSSA) will be holding their 

annual Summer BBQ. 

 

The BBQ will be kindly run by the FOSSA team and the staff at Sparhawk with all proceeds 

supporting the school. This has always been a fun event for all, so invite your friends and 

family…the more the merrier! 

 

We have lots of fun events to participate in, including:  

● Emergency services 

● Tombola 

● Raffle 

● Bouncy castles 

● BBQ & Bar 

● Disco and party games 

● Games, and much more 

 

Raffle tickets will be coming home with the children soon, and additional tickets will be available 

from the office or on the day if needed. Card payments for raffle tickets can be taken at the 

office. We are always grateful for more prize donations, however big or small. So, if you can help 

in any way or know someone else who can, please e-mail fossa@sparhawk.school. 

 

To help make the event run as smoothly and to raise as much money as possible, we will be asking 

for volunteers to help run the stalls during the event. A sign-up sheet will be going up outside 

classrooms soon, we would really appreciate any help offered.  

 

Lastly, can we please just ask parents/carers to be mindful of children on the play equipment and 

that they should be supervised at all times. 

 

Your support and generosity with this event is always appreciated. The money we raise goes 

towards the school and the children to support their learning. FOSSA helps supply extra books, 

contribute to school trips and resources for the school.  

 

Thank you again for all your support.  

 

FOSSA 


